
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     January 30, 2008 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Honorable Members: 
 
 We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution relative to funding and 

construction of the Emmber Lane Water Quality Project with the Wisconsin Coastal 
Management Program (WCMP) grant with a total cost of the project of $250,000 with a grantor 
share of $100,000 (40%) and a local share match of $150,000 (60%).  
 
 Please have this file introduced at the February 5, 2008 Common Council meeting.  If 
you have any questions or would like any additional information, please contact Ghassan 
Korban at extension 3304. 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     Jeffrey J. Mantes 
     Commissioner of Public Works 
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